
27. WILSONS ROAD AT JADE STADIUM 
 
 The Committee received the report which detailed the works proposed in the Wilsons Road area 

associated with the upgrading of Jade Stadium and the Charleston Neighbourhood Improvement Plan 
and decided that the plan be referred to the Charleston Residents’ Association and Hagley/Ferrymead 
Community Board for information and feedback. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


